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        April 11, 2005








           
         Danny Davis

Staff Assistant

Office: (703) 771-5088

E-mail: ddavis1@loudoun.gov
MEDIA ADVISORY:

Broad Run Community Meetings Scheduled 

For input on the future of the Ashburn Community
Leesburg, VA – Broad Run District Supervisor Lori Waters will be hosting five community meetings over the next three months to seek public input on the Broad Run Community Plan. The County’s Comprehensive Plan calls for a planning process to take place in the Ashburn Community, one of the four suburban planning areas in Loudoun County. The purpose of this process is to allow Ashburn area residents to give their thoughts and opinions on the future of their community. Subjects to be addressed in this community plan include: future retail establishments (including a possible suburban Town Center), school locations, pedestrian access throughout Ashburn, and priority road improvements.
  For the purpose of the Broad Run Community Plan, the Ashburn Community is defined by the following borders: Goose Creek on the West, Potomac River on the North, Route 28 on the East, and Farmwell and Waxpool Roads on the South. Moorefield Station and Loudoun Station (mixed use, transit-oriented developments) along the Greenway will service communities near and south of the Greenway, so these areas are not part of this planning process. However, all citizens are welcome to attend and provide input.

  Maps will be provided that indicate approved residential and commercial developments, as well as aerial photographs showing the remaining undeveloped land in the Ashburn Community. Joining Supervisor Waters in attendance will be Planning Commissioner Bob Klancher, Planning Staff, and other County officials, as they are able.
Meeting Dates:

Date
Time
Location
Wednesday, April 20th, 2005
6:30pm-8:30pm
Belmont Country Club Clubhouse

Wednesday, April 27th, 2005
6:30pm-8:30pm
Ashburn Fire Dept. Social Hall

Monday, May 9th, 2005

6:30pm-8:30pm
Stone Bridge High School Auditorium

Saturday, June 4th, 2005

10:30am-12:30pm
Farmwell Station Middle School Auditorium

Thursday, June 9th, 2005

6:30pm-8:30pm
Belmont Ridge Middle School Auditorium

A survey is being developed by Supervisor Waters’ office to facilitate citizens’ input. This survey will be available at each public meeting, via e-mail, and on Supervisor Waters’ website: http://www.loudoun.gov/bos/bios/lw.htm. Public Comments for Supervisor Waters are also welcome anytime at LWaters1@Loudoun.gov.
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